
 

Uniform Policy 

¶ 



The school will have the final say on all decisions with regard to uniform.  We would ask that 

you support us by ensuring your child(ren) adhere to this policy so that we can all focus on 

their learning. 

Please contact the school before purchasing footwear if you are unsure.  These are some 
examples of footwear NOT ALLOWED for school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding school uniform, please contact Pupil Services. 
We do have a limited amount of good quality used uniform available for a small donation via 
Scopay. 

 

Danielle’s Schoolwear 
Danielle’s Schoolwear Centre 
Claydons Lane 
Rayleigh, SS6 7UP 

Tel:             01268 967542 
Email:         sales@daniellesshop.co.uk 
Website:    www.daniellesshop.co.uk 
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